
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Unionville High School - ARTS UNIONVILLE  
201 Town Centre Blvd, Unionville, ON L3R 8G5  
(905) 479-2787  

 

Dear ARTS UNIONVILLE Dance Student: 
 

Congratulations on your acceptance into the Dance program! The following is a list of what you will 
require in September: 

 
Clothing: 
 
Specific clothing requirements will be shared prior to differing dance units.  To be prepared to participate 
in daily class work, students are asked to wear form fitted clothing in order to move comfortably and 
safely within practice.   

 
*More information will be shared with students at the start of the school year. 
 

Note: 
 

1. Students should be equipped with necessary hair accessories in order for hair to not be a 
distraction while dancing. 

2. It is advisable to put your name on all items of dancewear and personal items to avoid 
confusion or loss.  

3. Jewelry is not advisable to dance in as it could be a safety concern while moving. 
 
 

Field Trips 
Field trips are designed to augment learning in the courses. Parents/Guardians will be notified regarding 
the dates and costs associated with each trip and appropriate consent forms will be provided within a 
timely manner of the planned trip.   
 
 
Guest Artists 
We are so fortunate to work with various professional guest artists within the professional dance 
community to further our learning and experiences.  You will be notified in advance of these scheduled 
workshops and informed of what will be required to participate fully in these enriching experiences. 

 
 
We look forward to beginning in September, getting to know you and your dance family, and begin the 
Arts Unionville Dance journey together!!   

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call us. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Arts Unionville Dance Department 
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